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Ready. Set. Go Green. With LAUSD MyPay, hundreds of trees are
saved every year and millions of dollars go back into classrooms!

The first step begins on January 1, 2012, when Direct Deposit stubs
will no longer be printed. They are already available online at the
Employee Self-Service website. Try it today! It's as easy as 1-2-3:

1) Go to selfservice.lausd.net
2) Login with your Single Sign On and Password

3) Select Pay Area to view and print your paystubs

Click on "Get Support" if you need to activate your account
or change your password. If you are unable to print your
paystub or you have questions about LAUSD MyPay, visit
the Employee Service Center or call (213) 241-6670 for
assistance.

By December 2011, every LAUSD worksite will have a
designated computer and printer where you can log on to
the Employee Self-Service website.

Every time you view your stub online instead of receiving a printed
stub, you help put twenty-five cents back into classrooms.

a couple of clicks = millions saved
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